
The Women of Norwich

Change-Makers!



activism !

Norwich women have been crafting change for 
over 200 years. They educated themselves and 
their fellow citizens about their causes, they 
became allies, and sometimes even took to the 

streets to spread the word.  

Democracies work when 
people talk, when they 

exchange ideas, and 
when they learn from 

each other.

It’s the secret to Democracy. 
We all need to take part.

Their actions in the past 
give us hope and remind 

us that it is our duty to 
be involved. 
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We all need to be 
change-makers.

Join 
us!

Vote 
YES!

Be an 
Activist! Join 

us!
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At their meetings they quilted 
and sewed warm clothing for 
people escaping enslavement. 

While they sewed, they 
read aloud from antislavery 

newspapers.

In 1844, a group of women formed 
the Norwich Female Abolition 
Society.  They voted for their 
officers, organized meetings, 
and raised money. They were 

becoming change-makers. 

Change-makers take 
the time to learn 

about the issues first.

Change-makers 
actively reach 

out to help.

Susannah 
Morris was 

president of the 
Norwich Female 

Abolition 
Society. 

A visiting Dartmouth student recalled 
coming downstairs to breakfast and 
seeing a group of freedom seekers at 

the breakfast table. 

 It wasn’t so 
dangerous for 
runaways in 

this area.

Thanks for 
the ride!

Do you need 
a coat? It’s 

cold!

Can we help with 
some chores while 

we’re here? Thanks for 
breakfast.

Her family lived on Elm 
Street and hosted people 

escaping enslavement.

travelers 
sometimes 
stayed for 

several days. 

Be an Ally

The church was a place to gather 
and share ideas in Norwich. 

Be Informed
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Change-makers 
spread the word.

In the early 
1900s Norwich 
Grange women 

spread the 
word about 
their causes.

The Woman’s Christian 
Temperance Union 
installed a drinking 
fountain to encourage 
people to drink clean 
water, not alcohol!  

Marching in parades was (and is) 
a fun way to reach many people. 

Women dressed in white and sang 
songs all along the parade route 
to spread the word about voting 

and temperance.  

Change-makers 
don’t give up. It 

takes years to enact 
change.

It took 
many years 
of activism 

before women 
won the right 

to vote. 

In Norwich 
they distributed 

pamphlets, 
wrote newspaper 
editorials, and 

held lectures in 
the hall above 

what is now Dan & 
Whit’s.

Women had booths 
at fairs, collected 
petitions, raised 
funds, and even 
participated in 

protests.  

let women 

vote! Give us 

the ballot! 

let women 
vote! Give us 
the ballot! 

let women vote! 
Give us the 

ballot! 

Raise Awareness
Be Informed
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Change-makers 
listen to other 
points of view.

Debates are an important 
aspect of a democratic 
society and provide the 

opportunity to explore ideas.

Anti-Suffrage 
Arguments:

•	 Suffrage is a threat 
to family harmony.

•	 Most women do not 
want the vote.

 
•	 Women lack the 

expertise to offer 
opinions.

Pro-Suffrage 
Arguments

•	 Those who must obey 
laws should have a 
voice in making them.

•	 Those who pay taxes 
should have a voice.

•	 Equal suffrage would 
increase the number of 
educated voters.

Change-makers 
remain involved.

The 1921 town meeting 
was the first time all 
Norwich women could 

vote in the federal 
election. 

A victory for Vermont women was 
not a victory for all, as not all states 

allowed women of color to vote.  

Women ran for town 
offices as soon as they 

became eligible. To date 
114 Norwich women have 

been elected.

In 1914, the 
Norwich Woman’s 

Literary 
Club held an 
educational 

debate. 

The Woman’s 
Literary Club held a 
mock town meeting 
to prepare the new 

voters. 

Be Willing to Listen

I am so 
glad I 

can vote!

 Engaged
Stay
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There are change-makers 
in our own towns.

The improvements by the Norwich 
Women’s Club have helped make 
Norwich what it is today. They 
have funded the first electric 

street lights and... 

Thank you Norwich 
Women’s Club!

Look Around You Call to Action!

Be a 
Change-Maker!

What do you think could be 
made better in your town?

I will make a difference by:
Bought 

buckets for 
the new fire 
department...

Installed running 
water at the  

school...

Brought hot 
lunch to the 

school...
Established music 

instruction...

And raised over $750,000 
in scholarships for 
local students...

Congratulations!
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It’s your turn to 
make a difference!


